
From: Peter Crossley  

Sent: 11 November 2022 10:03 

To: Patrick Marfleet 

Subject: GOSH redevelopment application 2022/2255/P 

 

Dear Mr Marfleet, 

I attended a meeting organised by GOSH yesterday evening with Mr William 

McCready appearing to be the person responsible.  It was, as someone remarked 

like a car-boot sale with people milling around looking at plans and photographs 

on display.  It was ineffective as a consultation exercise and clearly planned to 

avoid any coherent feedback from local residents and businesses.  Will it be 

possible for you to make it clear to GOSH that it will be a requirement of the 

planning approval and construction management plan that GOSH sets up a 

series of discussion meetings whose members will then elect a chairman to run 

a community liaison group funded by GOSH covering the duration of the 

project? 

Kind regards 

 

Peter Crossley 

35 Doughty Street 

London WC1N 2AA 

 


